
January 25, 2023 

 

 

 

S. Blacquiere 

David Thompson Elementary 

1051 Pine Springs Rd. 

Kamloops, BC 

V2B 7W3 

 

 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

 I am writing this as a letter of recommendation for Madison Irvine. Madison worked in my 

classroom as a teacher candidate in the fall of 2021 for 6 weeks. I am a Grade 6/7 teacher and have 27 

years experience. I found Madison to be competent and eager to learn. She was professional at all times 

and worked hard to ensure she learned as much as possible in the time she had in the classroom. I had a 

challenging class at the time and she was always open to advice and constructive criticism. She made 

connections with the students and they enjoyed the experience of learning with her. I would happily 

have her back in my classroom at any time and wish her well in her career as a teacher. I have no 

hesitation recommending Madison to any job at the elementary level and wish her the best of luck in 

her teaching career. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sandy Blacquiere 

 


